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FOR SflLG
27 ACRES

hPOO Ft. ELEVATION

7 MILES FROM HIGHUNDS

ON FUT MOUNTAIN ROAD 

THREE SPRIJIGS AND ROADS

$21,̂ 00

187 N. ¥, 20th St,3 Homestead, Florida

5 to 20 ACRES ON PAVED N.C. IO6 

3 MILES FROM HIGHLANDS 

GOOD V im , SPRINGS & CREEKS 

3800 FOOT EIEVATION 

PHONE ̂ 26-2317

to the Wildest 
guys and gals 
In the whole 
Wild West!
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(HIGHLANDS HIGH REUNION, CON*T FROM PAGE 19)(CHILD LOST, CONTINUED FROM PAGE l)
recognition from the master of ceremonies 
were four class members. Elberta I'fcCall 
Chastain received double recognition for 
having the largest family and for being 
the only member with grandchildren. Fe
licia Edwards ¥alden and Charlie McDowell 
tied for the honor of having the youngest 
child. GlacJys Burnette Woodruff had 
traveled the greatest distance to attend 
the reunion.

During a short business session the 
group decided to make individual financial 
contributions for the improvement of the 
playground at the Highlands School. They 
also set a tentative date for a meeting 
a^n_inJlS2^:i^__________________________

FOR RENT
New Mountain Cabin on Stream

All Electric Kitchen

Completely Furnished

Sleeps U $375*00 Per Month

Located 3 miles off Rt. #6U toward 
Cashiers in Norton Community.
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! _____ Follow John Day Signs___________

W. T. Clearman, Jr., of Cocoa Beach, Fla. 
reported the incident by letter to U. S. 
Forest Service officials with the re
quest that the area be adequately signed 
before some tragedy occurs.

Glenn Palls is a beautiful national 
forest scenic area located off the Dil
lard Road about five miles southwest of 
Highlands. The same rugged cliffs and 
tumbling waterfalls which provide the 
area’s unique beauty also present a 
dangerous situation, especially for chil
dren unless accompanied by adults. High
land District Ranger Bob Padgett, recog
nizing the possible natural dangers of 
the waterfall area, erected new direction
al trail and warning signs throughout 
the area of Glenn Falls last October.
"Mrs. Clearman*s letter was the first 
notice that the signs had been vandal
ized", stated Padgett, "and we are im
mediately replacing the missing signs". 
This incident is an example that great 
personal danger is often caused by sign 
vandals as well as costing the taxpayer 
thousands of dollars each year. Respon
sible citizens should be on the lookout 
for vandals at work and promptly report 
these individuals to local authorities so 
they may be forced to pay for their fee
bleminded form of entertainment.


